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January, 2018

Board of Selectmen
Town Hall
Natick, Ma. 01760

Dear Members of the Board of Selectmen,
I am writing for approval to once again hold the Natick Farmers’ Market on the Natick
Common. As a major community asset and part of the Natick Center Cultural District, | am

asking to open on May 12%* and remain until September 29,

I am also requesting that the Board once again allow the closing of Common Street for the 4
Saturdays in October from October 6th to October 27

We have done this for the past two years and have found it to be highly successful. I have
talked with the new Postmaster and he is willing to continue the practice.

Thank you for your support over the more than 20 years the market has been serving the
community.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Debra Sayre, Market Manager
c¢/o NCCD/NCA

20 Main Street, #208

Natick, Ma. 01760



